
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

Aberford 

Achievements 
Stars of the Week 

Archie 
Angel 
Ben 

Isaac Ro 
Elliot W 

Sam 
Jacob 

 
Christian Values Award 

Scarlett 
Katy 

Class 3 
 

Reading Prize 
James 
Sam 

 
Housepoints 

 

 This week Running 
total 

Becca 71 47 

Lotherton 96 52 

Parlington 40 43 

Hazlewood 46 40 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 

Messages from the Office 
 

Please can all outstanding Dinner 

Money & Breakfast Club and Class 

4 Residential fees for this half term 

be brought up to date by the end of 

the week.  

 

11th February 2022 
 

Did You Know? 

British Values are defined as 

Democracy, the Rule of Law, 

Individual Liberty, Mutual respect 

and Tolerance of those with 

Difference Faith or Beliefs.  

 

 
 

In school, we spend time looking at 

how these values apply to us and 

how they are woven through all the 

things we learn about.  

Message from Mrs Crossley 
Several of our teachers have been very 

busy this week, attending Local 

Authority training and moderation 

sessions, in order to prepare for end of 

year statutory assessments. Work in 

our pupils’ books is looking very 

promising and it is great to see so many 

children applying the skills they have 

been taught independently. Watch out 

for our new Handwriting Scheme and 

Policy coming soon! 

  

Weekly Newsletter 

Breakfast Club: 

Join us from 7:30 or 8:00 

each morning.  
 

World Book Day 

Thursday 3rd March is World Book day 

and we are planning an exciting day in 

school to celebrate. During the 

morning, the teachers will be delivering 

short workshops, based around a 

particular genre or book and the 

children will move around each 

workshop during the morning.  Children 

will be grouped into four, mixed aged 

groups, rather than working in classes 

and they will stay in their groups all 

morning, before returning to their 

normal class at lunchtime.  

Children can come in non-uniform on 

this day, in return for £1 for school 

funds. Please note, we are not asking 

children to come in book character 

fancy dress, just normal non-uniform 

clothes so that families do not have to 

spend lots of money on costumes.  

Children in school will once again 

receive the £1 World Book Day 

vouchers which can be spent in 

participating shops.  

 


